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jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

Your ref 05/75

6 June 2005

Dear NIO Departmental Record Officer,

Further to your sending me copies of the files requested for the years 1976 and 1977 I wish to extend my Freedom of Information Act request to cover the years 1978-80.

Might I also ask on what FoI Act grounds a number of names have been redacted from the batch of documents already received. I cannot imagine they have been removed for security reasons and I would have thought confidentiality was no longer relevant at this distance in time even if it was thought appropriate at all.

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Dudgeon

